
 

Customer Advisory 

SUBJECT: TAWB GENERAL RATE INCREASE NORTH EUROPE TO USA 

December 29, 2023 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

We would like to inform you that Yang Ming has filed the following General Rate Increase(GRI) 

in Trans Atlantic Westbound tariff :(From North Europe to USA) 

 

Effective Date: February 1, 2024 (on the date the cargo is received by the Carrier) 

 

Currency: U.S. Dollar (USD) 

Amount:  US$ 1000  per 20’ 

          US$ 1300  per 40’ 

The respective tariff filing can be found under Carrier Tariff No. 000138-061, Rule No. 101. 

 

In relation to Red Sea situation, this increase will be essential to maintain the quality service and 

schedule reliability that our customers expect from us. 

 

We take this opportunity to thank you for your support and understanding. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local  

YM offices. 

 

Yang Ming Shipping Europe GmbH 

Trans-Atlantic Team 


